
Welcome New MAHCP Staff

         We again fi nd ourselves in the 
position of welcoming a new staff 
person to MAHCP.  Gary Nelson 
joined our team as a Labour Relations 
Offi cer (LRO) in mid December. Gary 
comes to the MAHCP with almost 
30 years of experience in the labour 
relations fi eld, most of which has been 
representing the interests of people 
employed in health care. Gary has 

previously worked as a Labour Relations Offi cer for both 
the United Food and Commercial Workers Union and the 
Manitoba Nurses’ Union. In 2002 Gary left Canada to take 
a position with the Massachusetts Nurses Association as 
its Director of Labour Relations for the state of Maine. He 
has also worked for the University of Manitoba as a Labour 
Relations Offi cer and most recently he was a Board Offi cer 
with the Manitoba Labour Board. 
       In addition to his activism in the labour movement, 

Gary has also been elected to four terms as a school trustee 
on his local school board, the Seine River School Division. 
Gary lives just outside of Winnipeg in the community of La 
Salle where he and his wife, Sharon, are working at becom-
ing empty nesters despite the protests of two of their three 
grown children. When not working, Gary and Sharon love 
to travel, get out camping and listen to live music in small 
venues. Welcome Gary!

      MAHCP welcomes Janet Beaudry 
into the position of Executive Assistant. 
Janet comes to MAHCP with a strong 
organizational background, and a 
well developed work ethic. Her fresh 
outlook brings a new perspective to our 
team, and she has proven to be an asset 
when accepting new challenges. Janet 
repeatedly demonstrates her desire not 

only to get the job done, but to do it to the best of her 
abilities. Her enthusiasm is infectious and she is looking 
forward to meeting and working with all members of 
MAHCP. Welcome to the Team, Janet!
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